.i Sent From:

CARBON BUDGET CONSULTATION Monday 7 February 2022 12:25

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments

unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planners Please reduce Ireland's carbon budget by 8% per annum in the first period and do not include any tricks like forward counting forestry.

This level of reduction is vital for climate justice and to show international leadership. It is also needed to maintain the trust of our younger generations in our political system which has failed to deserve their trust on tackling the climate and biodiversity crisis to date.

Please do not push out strong action for a later date, let's take appropriate action now.

